

Dai Richards dairichardswales@gmail.com

Re: SAR RE: Email Chain

Clerk Account <clerk@glynneathtowncouncil.gov.uk>
To: Dai Richards <dairichardswales@gmail.com>

14 June 2022 at 11:03

Good morning Mr Richards,

Thank you for your clarification and further information regarding this. I shall get in touch with some of the Councillors who are still here in the first instance and start trying to progress this SAR for you. Can I confirm with you that this would be the best email to send any response regarding the SAR, please? Of course, sending paper documents wouldn't be an issue either - I would just need the contact details that are best for you.

Thank you again and I hope to have more information for you soon,

Mx. Ceri Willcox Clerk to Glynneath Town Council

From: Dai Richards <dairichardswales@gmail.com>

Sent: 14 June 2022 09:10

To: Clerk Account <clerk@glynneathtowncouncil.gov.uk>

Subject: Re: SAR RE: Email Chain

Dear Mx (?) Wilcox,

Thank you for your reply. It is my understanding that the screenshot relates to an email the day before, if you refer to the attached image, I have highlighted the relevant inidicators of this.

- 1 screenshot dated 17/1/22
- 2 email dated "yesterday" in the email app.

It should be noted also that Mike Pugh resigned from the council on 20 January 2022. It might be an idea to widen your search to those councillors who stepped down from council after the last administration ended.

regards - Dai

On Tue, 7 Jun 2022 at 18:27, Clerk Account <clerk@glynneathtowncouncil.gov.uk> wrote: Dear Mr Richards,

Thank you for your patience with this matter. I had hoped to be able to obtain the requested information for you within a shorter time period but I cannot find an email chain on this email account with the content that you have highlighted. I can confirm that I have received your email and the accompanying image file.

I would like to let you know that while I have checked this email account, I am also checking with current Councillors who are likely to have been in place at the time Mr Pugh was at Glynneath Town Council. I apologise for asking for this information so late but I have only recently understood that Mr Pugh was both a Clerk and a Councillor at different periods and so I've widened my search with this information.

While my requests with other Councillors are pending, would it be possible to ask whether you have a more firm set of dates for this occurrence, please? I can make out the January date in the image but I don't know whether this is the email chain date or potentially the date that the image was a

screenshot. Please understand that I don't need specific dates but rather a general idea so that I can try and find the information as efficiently as possible.

Again, I thank you for your understanding and patience in this matter and I would hope to have this concluded for you as soon as possible. I will certainly send you an update by the end of next week if I haven't a response for you by then.

I hope that this email finds you safe and well.

All the best,

Mx. Ceri Willcox Clerk to Glynneath Town Council

regards - Dai Richards - www.dai-richards.wales

dai@rugbyrelics.com

www.walk-around-wales.com

0797 457 4167 01639 729000